
HRSA Webcast: Provider Relief Fund Application Process 
 

CHIP Distribution Update 
 

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), through the Provider 
Relief Fund (PRF), is distributing $15 billion to eligible Medicaid, CHIP, and dental 

providers.  If you are a provider who is interested in learning about the 
application process for the PRF, please register and join the webcast on July 

27th.  Please feel free to share the webcast information with other providers that 
would be interested in participating as well. 

 
Getting started with the Provider Relief Fund for Medicaid, 

CHIP, and dental providers 
July 27th, 2020 

3 - 4 p.m. ET 
 

REGISTER 
 
Please pre-register to reserve a spot.  This event will be delivered via webcast, no 

dial-in required. Presentation materials will not be distributed. 
 

https://webex.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1348276&tp_key=fa54a9fb41

